RIVERSIDE

City Council Memorandum

Cz'ty of Arts & Innovation

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL  DATE: MARCH 28, 2017
FROM: COUNCILMEMBER SOUBIROUS WARD: 3
SUBJECT: DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE - SUBSTITUTION OF MEMBER

ISSUE:

Approval for Councilmember Soubirous to serve in place of Councilmember Mac Arthur on the
Development Committee to discuss a proposed development of a multi-story residential project
on the City owned 2.06 acres of vacant land located on the easterly side of Magnolia Avenue
between Elizabeth Street and the adjacent railroad right of way.

RECOMMENDATION:

That the City Council appoint Councilmember Soubirous to serve in place of Councilmember Mac
Arthur on the Development Committee to discuss a proposed development of a multi-story
residential project on the City owned 2.06 acres of vacant land located on the easterly side of
Magnolia Avenue between Elizabeth Street and the adjacent railroad right of way.

BACKGROUND:

On April 20, 2017, the Development Committee will be discussing a proposed development of a
multi-story residential project on the City owned 2.06 acres of vacant land located on the easterly
side of Magnolia Avenue between Elizabeth Street and the adjacent railroad right of way. As this
item affects constituents in Ward 3, it is recommended that Councilmember Soubirous substitute
for Councilmember Mac Arthur for this item only.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact associated with this report.

Mike Soubirous Chris Mac Arthur
Councilmember, Ward 3 Councilmember, Ward 5

Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney



